VILLAGE OF PLEAK
NOVEMBER 3, 2021
WORKSHOP
MINUTES

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a workshop, open to the public on
November 3, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. In the Pleak Village Hall located at 6621 FM 2218 South,
Richmond, Texas. Council members present Mayor Larry Bittner, Michael John, Wade Goates
& Anne Stark. Mayor Larry Bittner opened the meeting with a prayer and the Pledge of
Allegiance.

1. Council to discuss the Water Project.

Council discussed on getting water to the Village of Pleak citizens.
2, Council to discuss Property Taxes.

Council discussed on having property taxes in the Village of Pleak.
3. Adjournment.

Mayor Larry Bittner adjourned the meeting at 7:34pm.

Approved By: Submitted By:

Sy A i Wl

Mayor, %y Bittner Erin Walley, City Secré\%ary




